
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 1, 2011 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
Attention:  Competitive Pricing Division, Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
 
With this letter the Telephone Utilities Exchange Carrier Association hereby transmits a 
complete copy of the Base Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 2, Access Service, which 
includes all tariff changes that became effective as of the last day of the month of 
January 2011. 
 
Please address any inquiries concerning this information to:  Gary Kepley, 5454 West 
110th Street, Overland Park, Kansas  66211, (913) 345-7572. 

 


